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Introducing…ATAC Albuquerque Tennis Academy. ATAC is a 
high-intensity junior tennis academy geared toward helping 
tennis players 18 and under recognize their full potenƟal as 
players on court and as people off it. Gui and his pros want 
to create a Ɵght-knit, cohesive team of like-minded young 
players who can push one another and develop as a 
collecƟve rather than a group of individuals. The philosophy 
revolves around going “all in” when it comes to the three 
core tenets:  All Intensity, All Integrity, All Intelligence. For 
further detail, please contact Gui Dupont 
guillaumedupont@mac.com or Alex Mansfield 
mansfieldtennis505@gmail.com  

The 2017 Adult 18 & Over League Team RegistraƟon is now 
open. Sign-up sheets are posted in the clubhouse and will 
remain up unƟl Friday, February 10th. The season begins 
Saturday, March 04th! 

TCA’s Intraclub Doubles League begins Saturday, February 
04th and will run for approximately 6 to 7 weeks. Sign-up 
sheets are posted in the clubhouse and the deadline to 
sign up a team is Friday, January 27th. 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

2017 Adult 18 & Over League Team 

Registration Opens January 02nd 

TCA Movie Night January 07th 5pm to 

9pm 

12 & Under Rec/Comp and ATAC Group 

begins January 09th 

Annual Meeting of the Membership 

Wednesday, January 18th, 7pm 

Deadline to sign up for Intraclub 

Doubles Friday, January 27th 

Singles Challenge Ladder Tournament 

January 28th & 29th 

 

12 & Under Fall/Winter 
RegistraƟon Open 

Contact Joey Gorence 505-573-1011 or 

joeygorence@yahoo.com

 



Happy New Year!! 

I would like to thank all TCA Members and our Terrific Staff for a Wonderful 2016!  It is such a 
pleasure to be a part of this great club!  I am looking forward to another great year and all of 
the improvements to come, especially the boy’s and girl’s bathroom remodel and new pool 
deck and pool interior.   StarƟng the New Year off is our New ATAC Tennis Academy!  Next up is 
the singles ladder championship at the end of January, Intraclub Doubles starƟng in February, 
USTA League in March and our NTRP Prize Money Tournament in April…more to come as the 
year goes! It will be a fun packed year!  Enjoy! 

Thanks, 

Liz 

 

 

 

 

 

The Club Hours for Fall/Winter are as follows~ 

Mondays-Clubhouse Closed 

Tuesdays through Sundays-8:30 am to 5:30pm 

Sunday, January 01, 2017-Clubhouse Closed for New Year’s Day 

 

 


